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     Hello, All. This week, we celebrated Veteran’s Day, so to all who have served; thank you for your service! Did you know that 80% of U.S. citizens are either related to or friends with a current or former service-member? Service-members and veterans, if you or someone you know needs help to prevent self-harm, please, PLEASE call 988, then press ‘1’. 23-a-day is a horrible club to join. Even if you don’t care about that part, please don’t put your brothers and sisters in arms or your family through that; talk to someone. 
     New Book Spotlight: The Underground Library, by Jennifer Ryan. Set in WWII London, the plot centers around three women trying desperate to find calm in an ocean of chaos. Our main characters are a Jewish refugee, a college-aged Londoner looking to earn a little money, and a newly-appointed director who is appalled to find a waning collection of tomes, rather than a bustling center of learning. Coming from very different walks of life, these three women come together to save the library from inevitable closure amidst the blitzkrieg that threatens to wipe out all of London. If you enjoy historical fiction, you might want to check this book out! Bonus information; like almost all of our newly-purchased books, this particular tome is a large print edition.
     FAQs: Our hours are Monday 2:00-7:00pm, Tuesday and Friday 9:00am to 2:00pm, Wednesday 11:00am to 4:00pm. Homework Helpdesk is on Mondays. The Wonder of Words Book Club meets on Mondays at 3:30pm. We have fax capabilities and can make copies for a small charge. Yes, you can find us on Facebook!
